
Date: 20/11/2024 Number: 13/24 

 

Tasman Bay Light Aircraft Crash 10NM SE of Separation Point 

  

At 1928 19-11-2024 a light aircraft crashed in Tasman Bay. The approximate 

position is 40 53.01S 173 10.96E. The sole pilot onboard was successfully 

rescued. The aircraft is reported to have sunk. 

 

Extreme caution is recommended whilst navigating in the general area due to a 

possibility of debris in the water. 

 

Caution is advised to vessels undertaking bottom trawling in the area. It is 

recommended to avoid bottom trawling within 3NM of the above position. 

 

Please report any sightings of debris to the Tasman Harbourmaster as soon as 

possible. 

 

Issued: 20 November 2024 until further notice 

 

For further information, phone 03 543 8400 

or email harbourmaster@tasman.govt.nz 

 

Issued by: 

Tasman Harbourmaster 

Pete Renshaw 

mailto:harbourmaster@tasman.govt.nz

